Cal

August 27, 2024

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Families,

As we work to refresh our district’s Strategic Plan, we are excited to invite you to participate
in a pair of town hall discussions. These sessions are an opportunity for parents, staff
members, students, and community members to come together, share ideas, and help
shape the future of our schools.

The first community Town Hall will be held on Wednesday, September 25, at 6:00 p.m.
in the Caledonia High School South Campus Learning Commons.

e The focus of this session will be on our pillars of Teaching & Learning and Whole
Child/Whole Community. We'll be discussing climate and culture, academic
achievement, student programming, and the social-emotional supports our students
need to thrive.

The second community Town Hall will occur on Monday, September 30, at 6:00 p.m. in
the same location.

e This session will focus on our pillars of Organizational Coherence/Systemic
Improvement and Fiscal Sustainability. Topics will include discussing the
physical and financial infrastructures that support our overall mission and vision of
providing the highest quality system for learning.

These sessions are designed to be open, collaborative conversations where your voice truly
matters. We hope you’ll join us at one or both of these important discussions as we work
together to refine and strengthen our district’s direction. Please RSVP here to confirm your
attendance, as this will help us plan appropriately.

We look forward to seeing you there!
Sincerely,

Dirk Weeldreyer
Superintendent


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8j2VtlM4co03cxH1lpmYFYSJHJvHgsD7GC-Av64eYJbsBsQ/viewform

